
Charlene 
Stelter <freedom13863@gmail.com> 
 

Wed, Apr 16, 4:09 PM (2 days ago) 
 
 
 
 to info 

 
 

 
Sent from my iPhone 
I am writing in regards to honor flight #51. We had a great time. From the beginning to 
the end. With all the surprises inbetween. I was a trip of a lifetime for John Stelter and a 
lot of fun for me Charlene Stelter. Your program is so well thought out from the moment 
we arrived until the departure. 
Thank you to also the staff and volunteers that help with this program. They talk to 
everyone as they work the rooms. It is wonderful and we got to talk to a lot of people. 
Thank you 
John and Charlene Stelter 
Jim Falls WI 
 


